
 

MEDINA, WASHINGTON  

AGENDA BILL  

Tuesday, September 28, 2021 
 

Subject: Tree Code Retention and Replacement Requirements 

Category: Discussion 

Staff Contact(s): Stephanie Keyser, AICP, Planning Manager 
 

Summary 

Planning Commission has been asked to review the tree retention and replacement requirements 
for new single-family construction with the understanding that Council wants to adopt the changes 
by the end of the year.  

The draft code was made available on the city’s website at the end of August. Staff has had 
general inquiries and one general comment, but nothing specific to the proposed changes. An 
open house via Zoom has been scheduled for October 14th and Planning Commission will hold a 
public hearing on October 19th. 

 

 

Attachment(s) Tree Code Retention and Replacement Requirements 

 

Budget/Fiscal Impact: N/A 

Recommendation: N/A 

City Manager Approval: N/A 

Proposed Commission Motion: N/A 

Time Estimate:  30 minutes 

 


